From: Linda Jo Stern

To: Lemos, June
Subject: comment for Public Hearing on 4/11/2022
Date: Friday, April 8, 2022 8:00:05 PM

Hi June. I would like to submit a comment requesting the city council to support the
ordinance for having Tiny Houses on Wheels as ADUs. Thank you.

Linda Jo

Linda Jo Stern, MPH
617-435-8412 (mobile)
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